
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO: Mayor and Council Members 

 
  FROM:  José Roig, Director of Development Serviced Department, 
 

DATE: December 7th, 2023 
 

SUBJECT: Staff Response to Resolution No. 20221208-064 
 
 

On December 8, 2022, Council passed Resolution No. 20221208-064, directing the City Manager to 
regulate persons, including platforms and other corporations, who collect or receive a fee from 
unlicensed short-term rental operators. This memo is to inform council that staff is unable to 
complete this work due to state law and regulations . 

 
Should you have questions, feel free to contact me at jose.roig@austintexas.gov  

 

CC: Jesús Garza, Interim City Manager 
Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager 

https://services.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=399807
mailto:jose.roig@austintexas.gov

